
10 March 2022

Licence to Operate Cowra Saleyards Kiosk
Expressions of interest are sought from interested persons to

operate the Cowra Saleyards Kiosk. The Kiosk operates on

Wednesday for Sheep Sale days. Interested persons must

obtain an information pack and submit a nominated price.

Expressions of interest will close at 4pm on Monday 21 March

2022.

For further information please contact Jenny White on
02 6340 2077 or jwhite@cowra.nsw.gov.au OR Jenny Gardoll

on 02 6340 2066 or jgardoll@cowra.nsw.gov.au.

Public Exhibition: Draft Code 
of Meeting Practice 

Council's Draft Code of Meeting Practice is currently on public
exhibition. The Draft Code is available for viewing at  Council's
website: www.cowracouncil.com.au. 

All submissions regarding the Draft Code should be addressed
in writing to the General Manager, Cowra Shire Council, Private
Bag 342, Cowra 2794 or via email to
council@cowra.nsw.gov.au by 4pm, Friday 25 March 2022.
Enquiries should be directed to the General Manager's Office
on (02) 6340 2013.

Positions Vacant
Water & Wastewater Treatment Plant Operator
Water & Wastewater Attendant
Technical Officer - Compliance (Re-advertised)

For more information visit:
www.cowracouncil.com.au/Council/Careers

Cowra Materials Recycling Facility 
and Pound Facility Upgrade

Tender: RFT 6-2021
Closing 2pm, Thursday 24 March 2022.
Information available via www.portal.tenderlink.com/cowra

Cowra Airport Apron Lighting Upgrade 
and PAPI installation

Tender: RFT 15/2021
Closing 2pm, Thursday 31 March 2022.
Information available via www.portal.tenderlink.com/cowra 

Public Notice: Suspension Alcohol Free Zone

Darling Street between Kendal Street and Bartlett Street

Council gives public notice, in accordance with Section 645 of

the Local Government Act 1993, that the operation of the

Alcohol Free Zone in the following location will be suspended

for the period from 6.00pm until 8.00pm on Friday 18 March

2022: 

George Campbell Bridge
Replacement  Update

Council has constructed the side track

at George Campbell Bridge, ahead of

works commencing to demolish and

replace the bridge. The side track will

be sealed in the coming week

(weather depending) and will be

single lane with traffic lights. 
The traffic lights will be in operation

until construction of the new bridge is

complete and the final pour of

concrete has had 28 days to cure.

Works are expected to take

approximately five months, weather

permitting. 

The replacement of the George

Campbell Bridge is funded by the

Federal Government's Local Roads

and Community Infrastructure

Program. For further information,

please contact Infrastructure and

Operations on (02) 6340 2070.
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